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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 12, 2022 9:10 AM

To: Clerk's Department; Mayor

Subject: About Leaf Collection and Few Residents Mulch Mowing...From Resident Susan Levine

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hello to the Mayor ...Manager...and Board of Trustees... 
 

I regret that we are still not winning the Mulch Mowing battle..and 

Landscapers and Gardeners in town are Not encouraging their 

clients regarding Mulch Mowing the Fall Leaves. 
 

The huge leaf piles all over town are testament to that. 
Pickup only once a month only allows those piles to grow and become 

hazardous on the roads. 
 

I am still the only one on my block whose gardener Mulch Mows my leaves 

despite trying to get my neighbors to do the same. 
 

Ironically..many gardeners now own Mulching Trucks that pick up leaves 

like our Leaf Trucks do..but they will Not use them in Scarsdale. 
(I have asked) They say Scarsdale picks up their leaves. 
They use the trucks in New Rochelle and Larchmont. 
 

I wish Mulch Mowing had become common in the Village and people 

had seen how wonderfully well it works. I am disappointed that it has not. 
 

Susan Levine 

Ardmore Road 


